
You are cordially invited to be our special guest at the 11th Annual Ogden Alumni Association’s
Bulldog Ball, March 8th at the Boone County Fairgrounds! The Bulldog Ball is an evening of
fun and food designed to fundraise for the Ogden School District. To date, over $315,000 has
been raised to go towards projects that could not have otherwise been funded by a typical
school budget. 

At this year’s event we are honoring past bulldogs who actively participated in a club while
at OHS, such as FFA, CMS, FCCLA, Robotics, Alliance and Math Club. This is the reason you
are receiving this special invite. We’d like to recognize your success and dedication to a club. We
are also looking forward to a display of the work being done by current OHS clubs. 

We hope that you will consider attending our event in 2025. We also encourage you to invite
your close friends and family to enjoy the evening with you. Single tickets are $45 each, or a
table of 8 can be purchased for $360. A registration form is enclosed for you to compete and
return to us, or registration can be completed online at www.ogdenschools.org (QR code
below). 

Thank you for considering purchasing a ticket for this special event. We do hope you are able to
attend to show your support to your alma mater!

oaabulldogs@gmail.com

PO Box 12
Ogden, IA 50212

Please be our
honored guest!
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